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From The Desk of Mrs. Brooks:
Welcome back to a super school year!  I am so excited to get to know you and your child.  Please stop in and/or call at any time to discuss your child’s progress.  
	This year will be filled with exciting experiences for your child.  He/she will not only learn about the various subjects, but he/she will also learn important life skills such as sharing, respecting others, listening to everyone, and valuing people’s uniqueness.  To foster your child’s social skills and to allow for exercise, he/she will be given 15 minutes of recess in the morning and then again in the afternoon.  
	To encourage your child to play at home as well, I have decided that homework will only consist of work not finished during the day and reading.  
	If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 279-6839. 
		Mrs. Amanda Brooks
	
	
Classroom Happenings:
This week we have been getting to know each other, along with the classroom rules and procedures.  Please ask your child what he/she has learned.  







Specials:
Monday- PE (2:00-2:30)
Tuesday- Art (1:05-2:05)
Wednesday- Music (2:55-3:25)
Thursday- Library and PE (2:25-3:25)
Friday- PE (2:55-3:25)








  

















Upcoming Events:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parent/Teacher conferences will be held in September.  Information about the dates and times will be sent out soon.  
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